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March 4, 2025

ORR, Katherine A, Agent
T&T ONE STOP LLC
1412 N 27TH St
Milwaukee, WI 53208

Dear Ms. Katherine Orr:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, February 19, 2025, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council to deny your Class A Fermented Malt and Food Dealer
Licenses application for the premises located at 1412 N 27th St., based on concentration and
aldermanic testimony.

On Tuesday, March 4, 2025, the Common Council considered the Committee’s recommendation
regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee’s
recommendation and denied the Class A Fermented Malt and Food Dealer Licenses application
based on concentration and aldermanic testimony.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of the
fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within one
year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

ANMES RNOWCZA
City/Clerk

City Hall » Room 205 » 200 E. Wells St. » Milwaukee, W| 53202
Phone (414) 286-2221 « Fax (414) 286-3456 » milwaukee.gov/cityclerk
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